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First responder courses begin Oct. 20 
 
 
If you are interested in helping others and working in a fast-paced environment, then Palo Alto College – 
one of the Alamo Colleges – can prepare you for being a first responder.  EMT Basic and Emergency 
Care Attendant classes begin October 20.  Advanced EMT classes begin January 30, 2012.    
 
For more information, please call 210.486.3406 or email swoods1@alamo.edu. 
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